

PBL NEWS

We have had a fantastic 1st semester celebrating learning, behaviour and attendance. We are acknowledging daily, the Safe, Respectful, and Responsible behaviour our students

display with WOWs and praise. We have celebrated the good choices our students are making with fun activities and reward days. Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to

a fabulous Semester 2!









Our Mascots, Waldo, Olive and Willow have been very busy helping our students to celebrate achieving 75 stars and no major behaviours.

Well done to all our willows learners.



This is the Willows Way'